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Econsiucionist ioonacl colege

CHURCH ROAD and GREENWOOD AVENUE
WYNCOTE, PENNSYLVANIA 19095
(215) 576-0800

April 8, 1985

Dear Scholars:

We are pleased to share with you the newly printed brochure for
"Making it New," along with a proposed Schedule for our time
together. I have also enclosed a bibliography so that you might
acquaint yourself with the poets' week.

Most important, our committee has developed a proposed curriculum
for the study component of the program. As you can see, each of
you has been assigned a topic which--we hope--is sufficiently
broad to allow you great flexibility in selecting your texts. .
Let me stress: we do not want a lecture. Rather, we see this as
a text seminar with the theme serving simply as an organizing
principle. If you have any problems with the proposed plan, or
wish to discuss further your role in the curriculum, please call
me as soon as possible.

If I can be of any help, please let me know. I look forward to
our time together.

Sincerely,
%/ij
Rabbi Nancy Fuchs-Kreimer
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